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September Newsletter 

Subject: September Newsletter 

From: Ken <mmsrcsecretary@gmail.com> 

Date: 18/09/2021, 9:08 am 

Welcome to our September Newsletter 

My apology the August Newsletter didn't appear, I have been traveling, still 

am, and somehow lost focus 

Not much has happened at committee level recently (at east to my knowledge) 

but we do have a meeting coming up later this month so if anyone has any 

issues to raise, please email me, always happy to take on any member input. 

Upcoming dates for shoots are; 

Wednesday 22nd September - This shoot has been confirmed. 

Please note electrical work will be being carried out at the complex, not 

near our range, but please we aware non shooters may be in the area. 

Another Wednesday shoot - 6th of October - NB only 2 weeks apart - NB 

this is a 'shared shoot' so be aware others may be on site.Yet to be 

confirmed with farmer 

Next weekend shoot - after today - 23rd and 24th of October 

Finally a third October date - Wednesday 27th - also to be confirmed in 

due course 

Regards Ken 
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